
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

    

          

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stillington Primary School        
NEWSLETTER NO 27 

Friday 5th April, 2019 

 

 

Well Done! 
A huge well done and thank you to all of the 

children for their hard work, determination 

and perseverance this week. A special well 

done to our certificate winners: 

Tyler Jackson – For perseverance in spelling. 

Maddie Benson – For being kind and 

considerate. 

Harry Coulson – Always trying your best. 

Harrison Bird – Special award for fantastic                     

singing. 

Congratulations to all our award winners 

this week.  Keep up the good work! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all our 

award winners this week keep 

up the good work. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

What have the Infants done this week? 

This week, Infants have been learning 

about the Easter story and practising our 

songs for the Easter service. We have 

started our maths unit, 'Measuring Time', 

and would love to hear about the children 

using these skills at home. Year Twos have 

been working hard during assessments and 

we have been impressed with their 

determination! 

 

Bags to School 

Were handed out to pupils this week.  If you 

could check their bags if you have not seen 

it.  Additional bags can be obtained from the 

office and if you would return them to 

school for Thursday 9th May.  Your 

contribution is gratefully received. 

 

 Diary Dates 

Yorkshire Museum Trip – 10th April 

Easter Service (church) – 11th April 

Easter holidays – 12th April. 

Good Friday Bank holiday – 19th April. 

Easter Sunday – 21st April. 

Easter Monday Bank holiday – 22nd April. 

Return to school – Tuesday 30th April. 

May Day holiday – 6thMay. 

Spring half term holiday – 24th May 

Return to school – 3rd June. 
 

 

 

What have the Juniors done this week? 

This week, the children in the Juniors have 

been starting to research their favourite 

aspects of the Roman topic in more detail, to 

include in their non-chronological reports 

next week. The children have also started to 

plan how they will construct their siege 

towers, making them moveable yet strong. 

We will test the strength of these when 

they are finished! In science next week we 

will also investigate which colours are most 

reflective. 

Lastly, well done to the children for 

approaching their assessments this week 

with determination and perseverance. We 

will go through these next week and learn 

from any mistakes that we might have made. 

Easter 

Raffle: There are a few squares still left if 

you don’t want to miss out on the wonderful 

prizes.  See Jo Atkinson should you wish to 

buy a square.  The winners will be drawn on 

Tuesday 9th April, 2019. 

Competition: We’re really looking forward to 

seeing the Easter egg creations on Friday! 

Church Service: A reminder that our Easter 

Service will be held on Thursday 11th April at 

2pm at Stillington Church. Everyone 

welcome! 

Trees 

We are proud supporters of the protection 

of The Great Northern Forest. This week 

children began planting trees in the school 

grounds to contribute to the preservation of 

woodland. They learnt about how they grow 

and how to protect them when they are 

growing. Pictures will be on Twitter this 

weekend! 

 


